
 

 

Update: When can payment be expected for Public 

Service wage increases - 2021/22-financial year 
 

The PSA and some other unions signed the collective agreement on Public Service salary increases for 

the 2021/22-financial year. The increase entails a payment of the cash gratuity (backdated w.e.f. 1 April 

2021) as outlined in the agreement, and payment of a 1.5% (pay progression) w.e.f. 1 July 2021 for all 

public servants. 

 

In view of the numerous enquiries received from members on when the payment will be effected, the PSA 

demanded answers from the employer. A formal response on the date as well as a directive on how 

payment will be implemented is attached.   

 

The information received indicates that the cash gratuity will be paid on or before 15 September 2021. 

The date of implementation of the pay progression (1.5%) will be communicated as soon as possible. 

This is owing to various reasons, including the different sectoral agreements on pay progression (1.5% v 

3%) that need to be taken into consideration.   

 

The PSA notes that there is indeed a commitment to implement the agreement and that it will be 

processed once the calculations are completed. Members are assured that the implementation of the 

salary increase is being closely monitored and every effort will be made to ensure that the employer 

implements the resolution.  
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